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Please contact the office to book your places now as show tickets are limited. 
Sessions are open to all ages and held at Resource Centre unless specified. 
 

Important:-  The group try to heavily subside activities for families depending on funding, 
contact us for further details.  When you have added names to any Activities-Trips-Theatre 
shows costs will be required asap, this is to guarantee your place.  We book and pay in ad-
vance for tickets/entrance costs therefore any cancellations—full costs will be due i.e. No group subsidy 
 
December 
1st Film Night 6.00 pm to 9.00 pm—Over 13’s Come along in your Christmas PJ’s or onesie  
 
6th Christmas Fayre 1.00 pm.  Wanted: items for sale, prizes for raffle/tombolo stall,  
 goodies  for hamper—see overleaf 
 
13th Parents, carers and friends come along to our Mince Pie Afternoon served by our    
 Get-together Club 1.00 pm 
 
17th Panto “Peter Pan” @ Hartlepool Town Hall limited tickets available 
 
23rd Christmas Party with buffet and maybe a surprise visitor @ Catholic Club 12.30pm to 
3.30pm  
 
29th Panto “Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs” @ Darlington Hippodrome  limited tickets available
   

Clubs Christmas Parties and a visit from Santa 
Don’t forget your Christmas Jumpers — All Donations Welcome  

 

 14th Drama “Constellation” 
 18th Children’s Fun Club 
 19th Baby & Toddler Group 
 19th Friends Fun Club  
 20th Youth Club 
    

January 
19th  Film Night 6.00pm to 9.00 pm—Over 13’s 
 
 
February  
21st  “Humpty Dumpty” @ Billingham Forum, an EGG-cellent half term panto. 
 
27th AGM—see overleaf 
 
March 
9th Aladdin, Sunderland Empire Matinee Performance, — experience the magic of Agrabah  
 come to life! Aladdin the Musical offers dazzling performances,  breathtaking sets, and  
 timeless songs. 
 

We wish all our families, friends and supporters a  

Christmas full of happiness and a peaceful new year!   

Love and hugs to all xxx 



 

MEMBERS, FAMILY, AND FRIENDS  EVENTS, DONATIONS ETC 
     
 £4704.74 Gift Aid This does not include any online payments 
 £14.00  Tuck Shop 
 £218.26 via Mr Slack in lieu of flowers  
 

We would like to give a huge thank you to all who have continued to support us. 
 

Christmas Raffle:- Wanted Hampers, Bottles, Smellies and Goodies  

 

NOTICE OF  ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
Tuesday 27th February 2023—Resource Centre 6.00 pm 

 
Co-opted Trustees:-  Jamie Allison and Shaun McCabe 
 
The following Trustees:- Jayne Shepherd (Chair), Karen Taylor (Secretary), Marlene Barnard and  
Ami Carroll have completed their term in office and are happy to be re-elected.  Shaun McCabe is  
happy to be elected. 
 
One trustee place is available if you are interested and would like to be nominated or wish to nominate 
someone for this position please contact the office for the  relevant documentation, which will need to 
be completed and returned by Monday 15th January 2024. 
 
In the event of more nominations received voting forms will be posted out to all our members and  
candidates with the majority of votes will be elected. 

 
Do you know any business or 
schools that would like to get 

involved in our  
Annual Christmas Jumper Day? 

 
We already have a list of people 

joining in this year including: 
 

English Martyrs School  
Waltons Clark Whitehill 

 
Email: fundraising@hsnsg.org.uk  

for more information 


